FAIRVALE PUBLIC SCHOOL PARENT GROUP MEETING
GENERAL MINUTES MEETING
Date- Thursday 2 February 2023
Venue-Community Room
Minutes- Michelle Zacherl
	AGENDA ITEM 
	DISCUSSION 
	ACTION

	Principals Report




Acknowledgement     of Country
	Miss Chloe Fletcher

 Apologies from Anthony Pitt. He is currently on extended leave and will return on Monday.  
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	Newsletter

	Will be published today. Please take the time to read what is happening at our school.

	

	Meet the Teacher 
	A very positive afternoon. Thank you those 
parents/carers who attended the afternoon. Spend some time talking to your child/ren about their 2 stars and a wish. 

	

	Fundraising
	Miss Michelle and Miss Samira will be working throughout the year to ensure the Parent Group aim-high and support fundraising activities to help raise funds for the school. At our next meeting, I will invite some of our SRC students along to share what their plans are for the year, and perhaps the Parent Group can offer support. Stay tuned! Miss Michelle will talk later about Easter Raffle plans. 



	

	Key Events Coming Up

	Week 6
School App Parent Workshop- today Thursday 2 February.
Year 4 Gymnastics - they have 4 free sessions this Term. 
Induction Assembly on Friday
AFL After-school Program 

Week 7
REI commences 
GRIP Leadership Conference for our School Leaders
Clean Up Fairvale Day
Stage 3 - First Foot Forward Day

Week 8
SSW Swimming Carnival 
NAPLAN - Writing and Reading 
Newsletter day 

	

	Next Meeting
	Thursday 6 April recorded and posted on Facebook.
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We would like to acknowledge the Cabrogal
people who are the traditional custodians of this
land on which Fairvale Public School now stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the elders,
past, present and emerging of the Dharug Nation
and extend that respect to other Aboriginal
people present.

Let us all recognise the continuation of culture
and connection that Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander people have to country. As we strive to
build positive relationships within our community
let us all take this journey together.





